
Walter Clemence 

From: Debra Caso [debra@tonycasodesigns.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 12:28 AM
To: Walter Clemence
Cc: Gov Rick Scott; fasano.mike.web@flsenate.gov; peter.nehr@myfloridahouse.gov; Office of 

Commissioner Balbis; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of 
Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Mark Futrell

Subject: Smart Meters- Opposed
Attachments: 10-2-2012 Letter PSC I am Opposed to Smart Meters.docx
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10/15/2012

Dear Public Service Commission, 
  
Attached find my formal letter in opposition to Smart Meters.  
  
This is my second letter since the hearing I watched on TV. I have friends and family who are in 
opposition who feel threatened by the meter and I am concerned for their welfare.  
Although this type of meter is not yet being installed in my area yet, Palm Harbor , I would hope it is 
banned from it ever comes here. 
  
Thank you for hearing my opinion. 
Sincerely, 
Deb Caso Kurin 


